COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, Colorado 80203

October 26, 2018

John P. Ary

All-Rite Paving & Redi-Mix, Inc.
30783 East Hwy 50

La Junta, CO 81050

Re: Hancock Gravel Pit, Permit No. M-1981-279, Financial Warranty Increase, Revision No. SI-1
Mr. Ary:

On October 26, 2018, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) increased the required
Financial Warranty for this permit to $175,380.00, in accordance with Rule 4.2.1. This is an increase of
$68,259.18 associated with the Division’s approval of Technical Revision No. 2.

The Division ordered amendment of the current Financial Warranty, or submittal of a new Financial
Warranty reflecting the increase, within 60 days from the date of this letter, by December 25, 2018.
Please contact Barbara Coria at 303-866-3567, ext. 8148 for questions regarding submittal of the Financial
Warranty.

If you have any questions, you may contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567, ext. 8129, or by email at
amy.eschberger@state.co.us.

Sincerely,
Amy Eschberger
Environmental Protection Specialist

Ec: Jodi Schreiber, All-Rite Paving & Redi-Mix, Inc. at: jodi@arycorp.com
Barbara J. Coria, DRMS at: Barbara.Coria@state.co.us
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